

What do you remember?

ILS. Thursday night TAP. Co-Ed frats ruled. Zumbyes and Sabrinas. Domino's vs. Whole Wheat Pizza Factory. Bob Follette & Tito. Austin Sarat and Stanley Rabinowitz. Gordy Levin and Diplo 1, 2, and 3. Fire at the old gym. Go football (Amherst 35-Williams 10)! Interterm. James and Stearns. Last Ed Wall class. All-night conversations. Roast beef au jus nightat Valentine. Traying down Memorial Hill.

A mherst is an extraordinary
institution in large part because
of the alumni who have supported the
College from its earliest days. Our 25th
Reunion is a defining moment, both for
our class and for the institution that brought us together
for the first time in the fall of 1982. Now is our time to support
the College as those who came before us supported us.

ay 25-29

Since its founding, Amherst has invested in students based on their potential, not on their ability to pay. Exceptional Amherst students, coupled with faculty who are not only excellent teachers but innovative scholars, help to create a community that remains as vibrant as it was when we were on campus 25 years ago.

Consider the impact of Amherst College on your life. Now imagine the effect you could have on the experience of Amherst students today. Your leadership gift in honor of our 25th Reunion is a powerful way for you to be involved in the life of the College and to honor your Amherst experience and education.

You could make a one-time leadership gift to the Annual Fund, make a five-year pledge, or designate your gift to more than one area. There are many opportunities to direct your support in a way that is consistent with your values and the needs and mission of the College. Please contact Marian Kent, Director of 25th Reunion Giving, at 413-542-8244 or mkent@amherst.edu for more information.